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      December 15, 2011 
 
 
Dear Registered QuickCheck® Owner – 
 
We are nearing the completion of our firmware upgrade for QuickCheck.  We 
appreciate your support in returning your units and trust that the newly upgraded 
units are working to your satisfaction. 
 
During the exchange process, we heard from many of you that you are upgrading 
your internal hardware and would like to see QuickCheck supported for Windows 
7.0.  After much consideration, we have decided not to make any updates to the 
QuickCheck hardware or software and have further decided to discontinue the 
product as of December 31, 2011. 
 
For you, this means that we will continue to support QuickCheck customers for one 
year through December 31, 2012. 
 
We will continue to exchange units for firmware upgrades through the end of this 
month so please plan accordingly. 
 
If you would like to purchase additional units or rapid exchange any existing units, 
please call your Sensitech Account Manager or Sensitech Client Services at 800-
843-7033 X2650 to make arrangements.  Until our inventory is depleted, we will 
make units available at a discounted price of $495. 
 
Technical Services will continue to support QuickCheck through December 31, 
2012.   
 
We regret any inconvenience this decision may have on your day-to-day operations.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your Account Manager or feel 
free to call me directly.  As always, thank you for your loyalty and business.    
 

Best regards, 
        

      Elizabeth Darragh 

Senior Director 
Global Marketing Communications 

 


